RWM - Submission 163

From: Adrian Eppel <web@greens.org.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 23 April 2019 9:01 AM

To: recyclinginquiry

Subject: We need change!

RE: INQUIRY INTO RECYCLING AND WASTE MANAGEMENT
We need to change to a system that does not bury it's rubbish. Implement the ideas our friends in Germany or
Scandinavia are doing. Start adding in collection points at supermarkets where customers have an incentive to

recycle

-- Adrian Eppel

I'm happy for my submission and details to be made public.
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